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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The off-plot cable diversion works have progressed in 
the period and the four new HV cables that form the 
diversion have been installed and backfilled. The jointing 
of the cable diversions onto the existing cables will have 
to be carried out sequentially. The first jointing work will 
be carried out on Friday 28 February 2020. The drainage 
diversion works are also progressing. In order to carry 
out this work, we have had to once again reposition the 
temporary pedestrian walkway  along the access road and 
also reposition the access road through the site. In doing 
this we have maintained all of the vehicle and pedestrian 
routes to the Wolfson, Radiotherapy and Energy Centre 
buildings.

The removal of the existing foundations within the site 
has continued. These have to be removed in their entirety 
to remove any obstruction to the piled foundations of 
the new building. This includes establishing the positions 
of any existing piles so the new piling can be designed to 
avoid them. All of the concrete removed from this area is 
being recycled to form the base for the haul road

The construction of the new haul road has progressed 
and the first section has been concreted. The building of 
the site accommodation is currently in progress and all of 
the cabins will be in place by 28 February 2020. There will 
then follow several weeks of fitting out.

UPCOMING WORKS 

In the next reporting period the removal of the below 
ground obstructions will continue. The haul road 
construction will progress towards the boundary with 
the Lynford Christie stadium. There will also be further 
work on the jointing of the cables. This jointing work 
will have to be done out of hours and is likely to be the 
weekend of 7 / 8 March 2020, and possibly the following 
weekend. Once the temporary accommodation fit out 
has sufficiently progressed there will no longer be a need 
for the accommodation units currently on the site and 
this will free up further work areas.


